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The Report

Folks, 

On Friday November 15, 2013 the Fish & Wildlife Service released the Report - "The National Fish Hatchery System Strategic Hatchery and Workforce Planning Report". 

The date on the Report shows that the Service completed the Report in March 2013 and they just released it Friday - November 15, 2013. Even though the Directorate had this information - in March 2013 - the Directorate still proceeded to quietly move forward to close the hatcheries on October 1, 2013 and not tell anyone - even their long-standing Federal and State partners or their mitigation hatchery employees.  After the proposed closures became public in August 2013 the Directorate still denied them publicly even while they were still moving forward to close the hatcheries. These actions continue to demonstrate the innate ability of the Service's Directorate to talk out of both sides of their mouths - and more importantly these actions continue to highlight the Directorate's integrity and trust problems and issues!

Here are the following links:

http://www.fws.gov/news/ShowNews.cfm?ID=5D0344A9-A2BD-B6DB-CA74C6A63F30B70D
http://www.fws.gov/home/feature/2013/nfhs-report-faqs.pdf
http://www.fws.gov/home/feature/2013/pdf/NFHSReviewCoverPageandReport.pdf
http://www.fws.gov/home/feature/2013/pdf/NFHSReportAppendices.pdf
There are major issues with the Report that I plan to discuss in the future.

Rick Nehrling

